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 福榮街官立小學家長教師會 

Fuk Wing Street Government Primary School                                           2023/24年度 

Parent-Teacher Association                                            家長教師會通告第（E033）號 

16th January, 2024 

Dear Parents,  

 

“Creative Inheritance Brings Happiness to the Elders - To Share Love Together” Activity 

To dovetail with the optimization of the “Priority Values and Attitudes” (PVAs), the Education Bureau 

has launched the “Creative Inheritance Brings Happiness to the Elders – To Share Love Together” Activity. 

Parents and students are encouraged to use recycled and environmentally friendly materials (e.g., used red 

packets) for making hanging ornaments for Chinese New Year, and let students arrange service based 

experiential learning activities. This helps students develop and practice PVAs, namely “Benevolence”, “Filial 

Piety” and “Unity” and promotes traditional Chinese culture. 

  The PTA is going to hold a parent workshop on making environmentally friendly hanging 

ornaments for Chinese New Year. After learning how to make the decorations, it is believed that your parent-

child interaction can be further enhanced through making them with your children at home. Parents who 

cannot participate in the activity can also watch the video by scanning the QR code below and make 

the hanging ornaments together with your child(ren). Students could submit their products to school 

and the school will then deliver the ornaments to the elderly or community centres in the district so as 

to express their love to the elderly or needy.  

  Details of the activity are as follows:  

Activity 
“Creative Inheritance Brings Happiness to the Elders - To Share Love Together” 

Activity 

Date & Time 9:00 – 10:00 a.m. on 24th January, 2024 (Wednesday) 

 

Parents are welcome to 

watch the video and make the 

hanging ornaments 

together with your 

child(ren). 

Language used in 

the workshop  

Cantonese 

Target Group Parents of P.1-6 students 

Venue  School Activity Room (G/F) 

Quota 30 persons 

Content  
Making hanging ornaments for Chinese New Year with 

recycled and environmentally friendly materials.  

Remarks 

1. Please prepare red packets by yourselves. (Three red packets in big size and six 

in small size.) 

2. If the number of participants exceeds the upper limit, the number of places 

will be determined by drawing lots, which will be jointly decided by 

representatives of the school and the PTA together. 

3. Regardless of whether you are selected or not, the results will be notified 

individually. 

4. If the activity needs to be revised, the school has the final decision. 

5. School will take photos, videos and interviews during the event. Participants 

must agree that their images (including videos and photos) and sounds may be 

used for educational purposes and publicity, and may appear on different media, 

including our school website and social platforms, or publications, etc. 

6. Please pay attention that if parents are absent without any reasons, the chance of 

participating in PTA activities in the future may be affected. 
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Please fill in the reply slip of this electronic notice on or before 18th January, 2024 (Thursday). For 

enquiries, please contact Ms. CHAN Shuk Fan, the Deputy Head. (Parents who attend the lecture can get 

ONE point of FWSGPS Positive-Mind Parents Academy.) 

 

 

 

Ms. HUANG Jianqing 

 Chairperson of Parent Teacher Association 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

2023/24家長教師會通告第 E033號 

 

 REPLY SLIP 

Dear Ms. HUANG, 

 

“Creative Inheritance Brings Happiness to the Elders - To Share Love Together” Activity 

 

I have read through Type-PTA Notice, No. E033 and understand the corresponding content.  

 

I *□ am willing to attend the “Creative Inheritance Brings Happiness to the Elders - To Share 

Love Together” Activity on 24th January, 2024. 

 

*□ am unable to attend the above activity. 

 

*Please put a “✓” where appropriate. 

 
    

Class:        Name:                                      (        ) Parent Signature:  _________________________ 

                                                    

Contact Number: _______________________ Parent Name: ____________________________ 

 

Date: _____ of January, 2024 

 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the 

Chinese original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 

 


